
Hello Mill Creek, it is Thursday, January 9th!

If you lost your electronic hand warmer please come to the office and describe it to claim it.

New to this semester's PROS Passes is the opportunity to participate in Fun Friday during Advisory.
Each week will be a different activity in the boardroom hosted byMiss Wisneski andMiss Vader. This
week's activity is an Uno Tournament! You must have earned a PROS pass before Friday morning to
bring and turn in to participate similar to entry to the gym on Fridays. Future activities will be posted
on the Panthers Google Classroom.

Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better!


